
 

OK Sports fans, here we go again.... 
  
If the forecasts are correct, we're in for another BIG FREEZE for a few days.  You know this 
already, but just check on elderly neighbors' possible needs, you know what to do. 
  
A few items:  
  
-Gang shoplifting takeover at the Academy Sports store at Voss at Westheimer on Tuesday.  
Several thugs went into the store in broad daylight, loaded up their wagons and ran out of 
the store.  Same thing happened at our Shell station on I-10 at Voss.   Guy loaded up his 
basket and ran out.  Looks like the thugs in our area are bringing the East and West Coast 
thuggery to Houston.   While our wonderful MVPD does a great job keeping us safe here, we 
all traverse the city daily, so please keep alert to surroundings and goings on.... Houston 
City proper is real bad. 
  
-With that in mind, we will be having another License to Carry (LTC) gun class at City Hall 
Wednesday, Jan. 31 @ 5:30pm. The class is 4hrs. and will familiarize you with all gun laws, 
and when you complete the class and the range qualification you will be ready for your LTC 
from the state of Texas. Cost $75 cash or check only. Email: R C Woodum  
rcw@dynamicdefense.solutions 
  
-Please see attached info on the annual Memorial High School FFA program that several of 
our residents participate in. It is a great program!    
  
That's it.  Prepare for the freeze now and stay warm. 
  
Jim Pappas   


